Liberal Studies Committee Minutes 

September 6, 2001 

1st Floor Gordon Hall Lounge 

3:15 pm 

Members present: M. Sadler, M. Swinker, L. Feldman, B. Carter, G. Wilson, K. Stillwell, 

J. Worzbyt ,R. Soni, C. Young 

Excused: C. Zoni, K. Gresh 
Guest: Dr. Robert Heasley, Sociology 


Minutes of 4/26 were approved on a Wilson/Carter motion. 


Welcome to Jason Worzbyt and Kelly Stillwell, new members of the committee. 
Need substitutes for the semester for Dr. Rarnesh Soni who is teaching out of town every other 
Thursday and Ms. Katy Gresh because of a class conflict. 


Thanked Brenda Carter for the use of the Dean's Conference room during the past two academic 
years. Now that Gordon Hall has furniture in the large meeting room, LSC meetings will be held 
there. 


Dr. Robert Heasley, Sociology, presented his synthesis proposal and answered questions. On a 
Wilson/ Carter motion, LBST 499 Men & Masculinities was unanimously approved without 
any recommendations for revision. 


On a Carter/Soni motion approved Dr. James Cahalan to become the faculty of record for 
LBST 499 Constructing Appalachia (section developed by Dr. Matt Willen). Also approved a 
title change to LBST 499 Appalachian Culture. 

On a Carter/Swinker motion gave one time approval for Coca-Cola, Couscous & Escargots: 
Cultures of France Today, a team-taught section, to be taught by Dr. Laureen Hurt during Dr. 
Tamara Whited's absence during the fall 2001 semester. 


Discussion about the request from Dr. Tom Van Dyke to add Dr. Anthony Joseph as faculty of 
record for LBST 499 Feeding the Hungry. Committee members requested a copy of the syllabus 
and to have Dr. Van Dyke discuss the plan with the committee. 


On a Carter/Soni motion approved changes made to the liberal studies component of the 
Bachelor of Science -Fashion Merchandising program. The change now requires PSYC 101 
General Psychology as a Social Science choice for these majors. 


Announcement about the upcoming AGLS Conference in Pittsburgh in October. 


Shared information about plans by Brenda Carter and Mary Sadler to initiate a comprehensive 
review of the Liberal Studies Curriculum during this academic year. 


Adjourned at 4:40 pm 
